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Ben Holly

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst
Reports Analysis Division

Federal Election Commission
Washington, D.C. 20463

Identification Number: C00512350
Reference: Amended October Quarterly Report (07-19-2012 - 09-30-2012)

Dear Mr. Holly,

| am writing in regards to your letter dated April 4, 2013, in finding the October Quarterly report included totals

listed on Line(s) 17 and 22, Column B of the Detailed Summary Page(s) that appeared to be incorrect. After review, we
have fixed the errors and filed an amendment to the report to correct the Column B discrepancies and all subsequent
reports which were also affected by this correction.

Further, after reviewing campaign finances in response to your letter, the campaign discovered four general election
contributions had not been returned to donors within the 30 day requirement of an unsuccessful primary campaign as
instructed by FEC guidelines.

Upon finding this error each donor was contacted by the campaign and two of the four donors provided updated address
information. On May 3, 2013, four checks were issued by the campaign committee and sent to the following contributors:
-- Carolyn Sussman, $100

-- Anna Curren, $2,250

-- Doughlas Sills, $2,500

-- Jon Stryker, $2,500

All general election funds have now been returned and we regret this error.
Sincerely,

Jason Grinnell
Treasurer

Trevor for Congress
200 North Division Avenue
Grand Rapids, MI 49503




